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Dear Parents / Carers, 

Following our recent inspection, the final report is now available to view on our school website and will be 

published on the OFSTED website within five working days.  

I have presented the findings of the inspection to our pupils this week, expressing how proud I am of them 

and the way in which they present and conduct themselves in school on a daily basis.  

We believe our school to be a warm, welcoming and supportive environment and we are delighted to see this 

reflected within our report.  

Overall, our judgements were as follows: 

Quality of Education: Good 

Behaviour and Attitudes: Good 

Personal Development: Good 

Leadership and Management: Good 

Whilst we are pleased with the outcome of this inspection, in the sense that it recognises the many positive 

aspects of Winterton Community Academy, we also remain ambitious for our pupils and will strive to ensure 

that we continue to improve and provide them with the very best experience in school.  As stated in my recent 

correspondence, we will look to push our pupils further to ensure they fulfil their potential.  

Interestingly, the feedback in our recent PASS survey correlates that our pupils state they would like to be 

challenged more.  

We will continue to use our Track-It Light system to monitor how they are doing in the classroom but we have 

advised them that if they are not applying themselves, they will receive warnings for a lack of hard-work. 

Equally, we will continue to reward and recognise those that continue to excel.  

We are pleased that the outcome of the inspection recognises our efforts to do the very best for our pupils 

and we remain committed to our inclusive ethos and our mission of ensuring all children who attend Winterton 

Community Academy will be safe, happy and successful. 

Thank you for your support. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr Rowlands, on behalf of the Academy Leadership Team and the Governing Body. 

 

 

 
 


